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Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
11201 North McKinley Drive KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

Tampa, FL 33612-6456 SECRETARY 

Mr. Paul A. Bellhorn, Unit Supervisor 
Pinellas County 
14 S. Fort Harrison Ave., 2nd Floor 
Clearwater, FL 33765 

RE: Contract Time Extension 

March 5, 2019 

Highway Landscape Reimbursement and Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement; 
Pinellas County: State Road 679 (Pinellas Bayway); HLRMOA # 10-17 
FPID # 440205-1-58-01; Contract# AS475 

Dear Mr. Bellhorn: 

In response to your request on February 8, 2019, and a recommendation from Mr. 
Michael Kidde, District Landscape Architect, the expiration for the above referenced 
Reimbursement and Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement is hereby extended by 
twelve (12) months to June 6, 2020. It is anticipated that no further extensions will be 
necessary. 

By copy of this letter, I am asking our Financial Services Office to reflect this 
extension in our FLAIR system. Please acknowledge and return one (1) copy of this 
extension letter to Mr. Michael Kidde at Florida Department of Transportation, 11201 N. 
McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 33612-6456. 

Sincerely, 

Brian M. McKishnie, P.E. 
Director of Transportation Operations 

BMM/MK 
cc: Linda Mitchell, Accounting Services Supervisor 

Michael Kidde, District Landscape Architect 

Acknowledgement: 

Barry A. Burton, County Administrator
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